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CHARIMAN’S REPORT 
 
As always I want to start by giving my heartfelt thanks to our members and 
volunteers, for their ongoing support of our events and activities. The past year 
has seen a return to form following the pandemic. As always we have 
continued to host functions for the community throughout the year including a 
successful Ramadan programme and our usual food parcels appeal. Our 
Mawlid event was as always well attended with attendees coming from around 
the UK. We hope that attendance and donations will continue to improve as 
the community settles into life post pandemic.  
 
SECRETARY REPORT 
 
As always our functions and events have been well attended. There has been 
some anxiety while planning events in the post pandemic climate, however the 
community remains strong. We have continued to receive good feedback from 
our community events and our Ramadan food parcels appeal has continued to 
be a significant and successful project for our centre.  We have been happy that 
our Ramadan Tarawih prayers were well attended and as always we have 
hosted members from the interfaith community to break fast with us during 
Ramadan.  
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
We have continued to strive and find means of providing high quality services 
to our members and also attempting to reduce costs of our events. As always 
our members and volunteers have been crucial in the success of these events 
through their generosity with their time and in keeping waste to a minimum. 
As always, both Ramadan and our annual Mawlid event have played significant 
roles in our fundraising and promotion for the year.  






